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WA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

June 25, 2009

214 N. Main Street
Concord. NH 033021415

Re: DRM 08-148; Comments of National Grid on Initial Proposal

Dear Ms. Howland:

Earlier today, we hand delivered the written comments of Granite State Electric
Company d/b/a National Grid (“National Grid” or “Company”) on the proposed Puc 900
Rules (Net Metering for Customer Owned Renewable Energy Generation Resources of
100 Kilowatts or Less). In that letter, the docket number was incorrectly identified as
DRM 08-126. Enclosed please find National Grid’s written comments with the
appropriate docket number. The revised written comments will also be sent to the
service list.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

cc: Alexandra E. Blackmore, Esq.
Timothy R. Roughan
Arthur D. Larson
Service List (via electronic mail)

Respectfully submitted,

Granite State Electric Company
d/b/a National Grid
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Maria B. Matthews

GALLAGHER, CALLAHAN & GARTRELL, P.C.

Ph: (603) 545-3604
~‘ax: (603) 228-6204
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